
   
 
 
FEBRUARY 9, 2024 
SUBJECT LINE:  CY2022 QRDA-I FILE DELETION FROM DDSP SERVERS EFFECTIVE 4/12/2024 
 

Dear Colleague,  

The purpose of this communication is to inform you that the Joint Commission will be 
deleting CY2022 QRDA-I files from the DDSP servers effective 4/12/2024.   

Once the CY2022 QRDA-I files have been removed from the DDSP, users will not be able to 
view patient level data in the Source Viewer and Logic Explorer debugging tools accessible 
via the magnifier icon. In addition, the magnifier icon on the Upload Data - Upload Summary 
page will not function.  

This will not affect DDSP users’ ability to view/download their CY2022 Data Submission 
Reports from the Home page, Patient Result detail report on the Quality Improvement page, 
or Error and Warning report on the Data Accuracy page.   In addition, there is no impact to 
submitted data saved in the DDSP database.  

Hospitals that would like to review their CY2022 eCQM data in Source Viewer or Logic 
Explorer for debugging purposes need to act before Friday, April 12, 2024.  

Please note, moving forward, QRDA-I files for each annual submission will be removed 6 
months after close of the submission period. Therefore, 2023 QRDA-I files will be removed in 
September 2024.  

Note that the 2021 QRDA-I Files have already been removed and while the DDSP debugging 
tools to review these files cannot be used anymore, however, the Patient Result detail 
reports, Error and Warning reports, Data Submission Reports, and the dashboard views are 
available.   

If you have any questions, please submit a support ticket via the “Need Help?” button on the 
DDSP.  

Thank you  

 

http://click.jointcommission-email.org/?qs=0b26420cb78463cbea17ef7ad8f646aa490f85f7b9c35a59ac218bc3353b77856f3ce9eeac440023c30cb1d42d5f364f51c03b587531854c

